
 

 

The River Raisin  

Ballet Company presents  

 

The Nutcracker  
 

Friday, December 2 at 7:00  

Saturday, December 3 at 

2:00 and 7:00  

Sunday, December 4 at 3:00 

 

 

Order Your Tickets Today!  

 

 
 A costume deposit of $25 per costume is due on 

November 28th. The fee does not apply for the 
Cecchetti syllabus classes. Your child will be measured 
for costumes this month. A costume will not be 
ordered unless the deposit has been submitted. 

 
 In observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday, there will 

be no classes Thursday, November 24th or Friday, 
November 25th. 

 
 Because of Nutcracker stage rehearsals, no classes 

will be held Monday, November 28th through Friday, 
December 2nd. This is a planned missed week and not 
a part of the 32 week calendar season. 

 
 Classes will resume on Monday, December 5th and 

continue through Thursday, December 22nd.  
 

 Look for our students in the upcoming Tree Lighting 
Festivities in downtown Monroe on Saturday, 
November 19th. Don’t forget to sign up for this fun 
event! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

 
 

 

 

November News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

 

Bring your friends to meet the Sugar Plum Fairy! 
 

On Sunday, November 13th 
At the River Raisin Banquet Center from 2:00 – 4:00 

 
Join us at this magically enchanting event to celebrate 
the story of the Nutcracker with delectable desserts, 
story time, crafts and appearances from characters of 

the beloved ballet, including the Sugar Plum Fairy 
herself. 

 
To order tickets, call the box office 242-7722 or visit 

www.riverraisincentre.org 
 

If you are interested in reserving a table for large 
groups, please contact Isabella Ingels at 

bellaingels@gmail.com 

 

 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

http://www.riverraisincentre.org/
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